
 
 

 
 

 
Date: 
 

 
Thursday, December 16, 2021 

To: 
 

Provincial Associations, Player, Parents, Coaches 

From: 
 

Janet Petras, Director-High Performance Programs & Administration 
Ryan Borczon, Director-National & Pro Events 

Subject: 2022 Fischer Indoor Junior Nationals: COVID-19 Protocols 
 

We are pleased to confirm that the 2022 Fischer Indoor Junior Nationals are scheduled for next March/April. 

The health and safety of all players, coaches, parents, officials, tournament organizers and spectators are our 

top priority as we continue to monitor and adapt to the ever changing COVID-19 landscape. 

We will adhere to the relevant Public Health Authority Guidelines to prepare the COVID-19 health protocols in 

place for each tournament. All players, parents, coaches, and tournament personnel 13 years and over will be 

required to be fully vaccinated and show a vaccination passport. This may also apply to individuals 12 years of 

age and younger especially as the vaccination rollout for this age group has begun across Canada. 

Provincial Health Authorities and/or venue facilities may require vaccinations for those aged 12 and younger 

and we will adhere to those policies. To be prepared it is strongly recommended that ever player, parent, 

and coach intending to compete in or attend the Indoor Junior Nationals become fully vaccinated regardless 

of age. 

The dates and venues are listed below:  

DATE EVENT & VENUE 

Mar 22-23 U16 Indoor Junior Nationals Qualifying Event:  Club de tennis Iles de Soeurs, Montreal, 
QC   

Mar 24-29 U16 Indoor Junior Nationals: Club de tennis Iles de Soeurs, Montreal, QC  

Mar 26-Apr 1 U12 Indoor Junior Nationals:  UBC Tennis Centre, Vancouver, BC 

    

Mar 31-Apr 1 U18 Indoor Junior National Qualifying Event: Aviva Centre, Toronto, ON 

Apr 2-7 U18 Indoor Junior Nationals: Aviva Centre, Toronto, ON 

Apr 3-9 U14 Indoor Junior Nationals:  Osten & Victor Alberta Tennis Centre, Calgary, AB 

*Please note that dates, venues, and protocols are subject to change on short notice based on the Provincial 

Health Authority guidelines  

If you have any questions regarding the events, please contact your Provincial Tennis Association. 

Thank you. 


